
 
Ready, Respectful, Resilient  

Headteacher: Mrs T Price BA (Hons) MA Ed 
 

James Bateman Middle School, Park Lane, Knypersley, Staffordshire, ST8 7AT. 

Telephone: 01782 973900   Email: office@jamesbateman.staffs.sch.uk 

 

CM/JP 
 
18th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re:  Year 5 and 6 – visit to Crocky Trail, Friday 19th July 2024 
 
An end of year visit has been arranged for all Year 5 and 6 pupils to go to Crocky Trail on Friday 19th 
July 2024.  Coaches will leave school at 9:00 am and will return at 3:30pm.   
 
The cost of the trip is £23.00.  This includes admission to the park and rides as well as insurance and 
transport, in a coach fitted with seatbelts.  Places are limited and will be allocated on a ‘first come, 
first served’ basis.   
 
The closing date for the trip is Friday 5th July 2024.  A packed lunch will be needed and, if necessary, 
this can be purchased through the school at a cost of £2.50 or as a free meal entitlement. To order 
a packed lunch (please order even if you have free meals), email 
hdalgleish@jamesbateman.staffs.sch.uk with your child’s name and preference of a ham, cheese or 
tuna sandwich.  If you wish to look at details of what the pupils will be doing, then further 
information is available on their website www.crockytrail.co.uk 
 
It will be necessary for the pupils to bring a change of clothes, as many parts of the adventure park 
involve crossing bridges and muddy areas.  This will be especially true if the weather is poor on the 
day.  
 
Finally, whilst we want to include as many pupils as possible on this trip, those whose behaviour 
does not meet school expectations by the cutoff point, will be unable to attend and, in this 
instance, the payment for the trip would not be refunded.  
 
If you have any queries or concerns, please contact the school. 
 
Payment for the trip only and consent will be via Arbor. Any meal payments will be debited in the 
usual way. 
 
Yours faithfully,     
 
Mrs A Finch     Mrs S Fletcher 
Year 6 Progress Leader   Year 5 Progress Leader 
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